
 

 

 

 
To All Parents 

 

Friday 26 June 2020 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Mr Thomas’ Charity Haircut 
 

You may well have noticed, throughout this period of lockdown, Mr Thomas’ 
ever-increasing mop of hair, in fact many of you have commented, both directly 
and indirectly!  Thankfully he has not taken any offence, but instead he has 
agreed to allow his family to significantly reduce the volume (I think the 
expression is a Number 4!), provided it raises money for a charity chosen by 
Manor children. 
 

For background purposes, our Year 6 pupils would ordinarily, at this time of 
year, be responsible for organising and running the annual school fete. They 
decide together, by presenting and voting, which charity they would like to 
support. 
 

Our Year 6 leavers have been denied many things this summer in their final 
term at The Manor so we have decided to give them a final charitable 
opportunity. The Year 6 pupils will be making their personal charity suggestions 
and putting them together on Google slides ready to present to you on Monday 
29 June at 8.45am. These videos will be made available on our website (Pupil’s 
Pages) and all the children will be able to vote, via their teachers, for their 
preferred charity, on that day.  
 

Once the charity has been democratically voted on, we will set up a Virgin 
Money Giving page to raise funds; our target is £2000.  We will send you the 
link as soon as this has been set up. 
 

In school, on Wednesday 1 July, Mrs Thomas and daughters Milly and Martha 
will make the drastic haircut.  The video will be available to view immediately 
afterwards and we will let you know how to view it at that time. 
 

Please help your children to vote on Monday! Please watch the video on 
Wednesday and please support! 
 

Thank you. 
 

Yours 

 

Neil Jackson    Hannah Thomas 

Head of Years 5 and 6  Year 6 Form Teacher 


